
 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a lovely break over 

the Easter Holidays. 

We ran a holiday club at Shortstown 

Primary School over the holidays and had 

lots of fun. The children enjoyed a range of 

fun activities. We did some cookery and 

some art and craft sessions. We were also 

very lucky to have a visit from the Falconry 

Centre who brought some of their owls in 

for a visit. We had football coaching and 

the children enjoyed some drama activities 

with a student from Bedford College.   

 

This Term 

We have lots planned over the next seven 

weeks at all our clubs. The children will be 

taking part in theme weeks across our 

clubs starting with Animal week. We will 

have a Royal birthday week to celebrate 

the Queen turning 90, the children will 

throw a party and play games. The children 

will also be learning about recycling and 

making their very own recycling robots, we 

will be doing some science experiments 

mixing colours and hopefully making some 

colourful lettuce leaves! 

 

OUTSTANDING!!!! 

We are incredibly proud and excited to tell 
you that three of our clubs have received a 
visit from Ofsted over the last month and 
have been judged to have outstanding 
overall effectiveness. Our club at Haynes 
was visited in March and then a week later 
our club at Shortstown was also inspected 
and a week after that our club at Lakeview 
had a visit! The inspector was very pleased 
with what she saw and stated that in all 
sites the children behaved extremely well 
and benefitted from the great staff we have 
in place and the many activities we offer. 
We are extremely pleased about this and 
very proud of all staff at the clubs who 
worked very hard to make this happen.  
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Invoices 

Just a reminder to all our parents that 
invoices need to be paid on the 15th of 
every month. We do send regular invoices 
out to parents, this is so that you can keep 
an eye on your account with us and also to 
make sure that any extra sessions appear 
in the right month. Please do not hesitate to 
contact your club manager if you would like 
to discuss your invoice at any time. 

 

 

 

Oral Health 

We will be rotating some fantastic Oral 

health and dentistry equipment around all 

our clubs this term. We have been very 

lucky to have been given some equipment 

from Bedford Oral Health team, the 

children will be learning the importance of 

brushing their teeth twice daily and all 

about the effects that sugar and other 

foods can have on their teeth. 

 

Meal Menu 

We are always looking for ways to improve 

and keep the children happy whilst they 

are at our clubs and tea time is no 

exception. We would like to ask for 

parents/carers to contact us with any meal 

suggestions or ideas that they may have. 

The meals have to meet with the schools 

food standards. Any ideas would be greatly 

received. 

 

 

To contact us: 
 

07913352569- Lakeview 

07982914784- Shortstown 

07913352570- Kings Oak 

07554662791- Haynes 

07557981481- Balliol  

07824442230- Harrold 

07824555555- Greenfield 

07584251212- Thomas Johnson 

07826100012- Cauldwell 

07826100014 – Priory Park 

07826100013 – St James 

07833207070 – Cotton End 

 

Our main office number is:  

01234 930505 

 

www.kidsdawntildusk.co.uk 
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Thank you for your continued support, please do not 

hesitate to contact us with any comments or concerns. 

Tracy & Alison 

Dawn Until Dusk Ltd 

 

 

http://www.kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/

